

LETTER TO BRANCHES



No. 093/2018

15th February 2018

TO: ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleague

2018 Branch Young Workers Reps/Officers Forum

This is to advise branches that the 2018 Branch Young Workers Reps/Officers Forum will take place on Wednesday, 13th June 2018 at CWU Head Office. It will commence at 11:30 and should conclude no later than 16:00.

Branches are asked to register their young worker rep to attend as soon as possible as places are limited.

All attendees' costs to attend would have to be met by the branch.

A timetable for the forum will be issued nearer the time, but we will be introducing the new online training course for young workers reps which is now live on LeftClick and is being tested.

I attach a small form that I ask branches to fill in and return to Jo Thair (jthair@CWU.org) to register your attendee please.

Yours sincerely

Dave Ward

General Secretary

Dave Wourd.



